
Grove Street Behaviour Policy Covid-19 Appendix 

Expectations: 

- Whilst we are excited to welcome more children back into our school, it 

is more important than ever to keep children and staff safe. 

- There will be several new safety procedures in place around school i.e. 

staying in their bubble both inside and outside and maintaining all social 

distancing requirements. 

- Children will be reminded not to share equipment and to respect each 

other’s personal space.  

- Bubbles will be supervised by adults who may not be your child’s 

teacher – it is essential that children respect and follow instructions 

from any adult in the school.  

- Whilst we will continue to use our positive behaviour strategies, 

behaviour must follow the strict health and safety measures that are 

currently in place in our school. Parents will be contacted if these 

guidelines are not followed and be expected to collect their child. 

 


